
 

MoH/HRD/03/2025/866                                                                         Date: 13-8-2025 

Vacancy Announcement for P1 Management Position 

  

The Ministry of Health is pleased to announce the vacancy for P1 (M) position as detailed 

below: 

 

Sl 

No 
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slots  

Super 

Structure  

Major 

Occupational 

Group/ Sub 

Group 
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alificati
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Place of 

Posting 

1 Chief Program Officer 1 Technical 

Service 

Administration 

and support 

Services 

Group/Progr

am Services  

Bachelor

’s 

Degree 

Health 

Financing 

Division, 

Department of 

Health Services  

 

Interested eligible in-service candidates serving at P2A who fulfils the minimum qualification 

requirement and other eligibility criteria as per Section 11.7.3 of BCSR 2023 

may submit their application to the HRD, MoH on or before 27-August, 2025 via online 

application form. 

Click Here to Apply: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AJg0iQqPz_ooCyHZLYx70v24bl8PlVPI0voUFn-3hb8/edit 

 Documents required to be submitted online are as detailed below: 

1. Curriculum Vitae (Zest generated); 

2. Valid Medical Fitness Certificate (valid only six months); 

3. Valid Security Clearance Certificate 

4. Valid Audit Clearance Certificate  

5. No Objection Certificate from the parent/working agency; 

6. Leadership potential assessment and Situational Judgement test (Psychometric test). 

Certificate. 

8. Certificate of completion of e-learning course on Ethics and Integrity administered by 

AntiCorruption Commission (both level 1 & level 2) 

9. For the waiver on Moderation Score, please refer Waiver Letter.PDF  

  

Applicants will be shortlisted based on the eligibility criteria in line with BCSR 2023, Section 

11.7.3 and, Preference will be given to those with experience in Health Financing, Health 

Economics, Public Health or Social 

Sciences when shortlisting applicants. TOR  
https://moh.gov.bt/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/TOR_CPO_HFD_DHS_MoH.pdf 

  

The shortlisted candidates will be informed for further assessment through email. 

For further clarifications, please contact the HR Division, MoH at hrd@health.gov.bt. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AJg0iQqPz_ooCyHZLYx70v24bl8PlVPI0voUFn-3hb8/edit
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Kn_wBZEMvn5xhSLtP2ntlCDjTtA9OenY
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DiJOrlkJ3WTwRy_y1cIBm9CUqNPCPrFmacuzUqkuDTE/edit?tab=t.0

